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Minutes of the December 2nd 2018 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Ralph Sutter and Alan Raul
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:14 PM.
The minutes of the November 4th 2018 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.
Training Officer Alan Raul confirmed that his First Session today would focus on answering members’ questions with minimal presentation of new material.  The Linux Group will meet as usual next week on Thursday, December 6th.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt informed the rest of the Board that we have 6 members whose membership dues are up for renewal this month.
Program Chair John Waller promises to look for new material for upcoming Second Sessions.   Alan proposed that the January 2019 Second Session ask members what devices they use, how they use them and which devices they plan to replace soon.  The hope is that this format will encourage member feedback.
Secretary Ralph Sutter lamented recent problems with Mailchimp, the software that he uses for the SLO Bytes listserv.  The e-mail announcing the availability of the SLO Bytes newsletter, HardCopy failed to link to that document.  Sutter has addressed this issue by replacing the dynamic link with a static link, specifically www.slobytes.org/news.html. 
Ralph will conduct the annual Election of Officers at the beginning of today’s First Session.
The meeting ended at 12:27 PM
Ralph Sutter



